June 15, 2004
To Whom It May Concern:

This is a letter of recommendation for airport lighting and other
hardware sold through Valley Illuminators of Federal Way,
Washington.

The Desert Aire Airport (M94) purchased runway lights, signs, and
taxiway reflectors from Valley Illuminators in 1995. After nine
years of normal use, all the hardware has served us well and is still
in good condition. It looks good, works good, and lasts good.

I recommend Valley Illuminators as the source of airport hardware
to any airport.
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Bob Kibler, Desert Aire Airport Commissioner/Manager
221 Airport Way N.
Mattawa, WA 99349




